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NORTHUMBERLAND HEATH PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER




Dear Parents/Carers, 



As a school team we have planned a week of learning for your child/ren focused on Personal Development next week.  All of this ties in with our plans for
national Internet Safety Day which will be taking place on Wednesday 8th February, 2023.  Our Personal Development Week also coincides with Children’s

Mental Health Week and we believe that all of the learning focus next week will further support your child’s social and emotional progress and development.   



During the week we will be celebrating a number of themes across each year group and focusing on core texts. Please see the table below. 



We will be sharing our learning throughout the week through daily assemblies culminating in a celebration assembly on the final day of term.  In addition, all
of the work that your child/ren produces will be proudly displayed around our school for all to enjoy and learn from.  We look forward to sharing your

children’s outcomes next week! 



Please see the pictures of the display boards. Our boards are ready and waiting for your child’s learning. 



Internet Safety Day will be taking place during Personal Development Week and the national focus this year is centred around ‘making space for
conversations about life online’ – again, this will further enhance our curriculum which focuses on safer online relationships.    Over the course of the week,

we will be sharing helpful information for all parents/carers. 



We have also been liaising with the local Safer Neighbourhood Team who will be paying a visit to the school on Monday morning (this may change according
to any call-out that they receive) as well as some of the Fire Service team from Erith Fire Station during the week (again, subject to call-out).  They are looking

forward to meeting and speaking with children across the school. 



This week, we introduced a new role for children to participate in – Play Ambassadors – we have been overwhelmed with the number of applications from
children and will be sharing more information about the newly appointed team soon.  Play Ambassadors will be supporting their peers and each other at play
time along with introducing newly ordered play equipment.  During the week, staff have been speaking with children about their views and opinions of what

the school can do to improve their experiences and their feedback has been invaluable. 



Finally, we would like to thank you for your support during the strike action that took place on Wednesday.  As a school we will be reviewing plans ahead of
the next planned strike action and will communicate the school plans for the next set of dates as soon as we are able to. 



Wishing everyone a good weekend.



From the Team at Northumberland Heath Primary School










Northumberland Heath Primary

@NHP_WAT

The team helped Miss Allen
stamp all of our new books ready

to be distributed to our
classroom book corners !  




Please remember that any
snacks brought to

school should be fruit
or vegetable sticks. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT


Wednesday Stay & Read 
Come to enjoy reading with your child

9.00-9.20am
8th February - Linden
23rd February - Pine 

1st March - Willow
8th March - Cedar
15th March - Elder
22nd March - Oak 

29th March - Whitebeam
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ATTENDANCE

We have vacancies. If you, or
anyone you know would like more

information about this, please visit
our Trust website

www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk

Friday Coffee Mornings will resume
after half term.

No slime allowed in school
No prime drinks allowed in school

These items will be confiscated and returned at
the end of the day. 

Prime drinks contain a high amount of caffeine
which is unsuitable for children.


